
Fall Awards
Night

Still following school district mandates,

the VTEC FFA regrets that we cannot

have parents attend the Fall Awards

Night. In response to that we will be

hosting a Zoom Link. We understand

that this is no ideal, please bare with

us as we continue to offer students

recognition and oppertunities to the

best of our abilities.

Thursday, November 18, 5PM
https://vusd-us.zoom.us/j/98323554312
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